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LOOKING AHEAD -.

It is the new
year and a new time for
stories.

Story times will
begin again on January 25,
2005. They will run until
the second week in March
with the week of February
vacation off.

Toddlers, ages

15 months to 36 months
will meet on Tuesday or
Wednesday at 9:30 AM.

Three and up will

be on Wednesday morn-
ings at 10:30 AM.

Four and up will be
on Thursday mornings at
10:30 AM. Please call the
library at 926-4729 for
your reservation for six
weeks of fantastic sto-
ries.

The Summer read-
ing theme will be "Camp
Read-a-lot." Many excit-

ing programs are already
being planned. Details will

i3

be released after June
1st, but fun reading for
the summer is a guaran-
tee.

Book clubs will be
continuing. Call the chil-
dren’'s room at 926-4729
for more details.

The Friends of the
Library are planning some
wonderful programs. Keep
an eye out for something
special in February. Join
the Friends and be in on

the fun.

The year of 2004
was a very interesting and
exciting year in the chil-
dren's room. January
started the year witha
flood. Though this sounds
terrible, so many good
things have come out of a

disaster. Yes, we did loose
books and furnishings, but
the community support was
so unbelievable and the
room is so wonderful now.

Once all was back

together, we had our story
times, summer reading,

book groups and special
events. We met new
children and continued to
enjoy our old friends.

Looking back, it was
a great year in a great com-
munity.
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